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TRANSPORT ARRANGEMENTS 

BAHAMAS OPTIMIST NATIONALS 2012 
5/6TH OCTOBER 2012 

 
 
The Harbour Island Sailing Club are delighted to announce that Bahamas Ferries 
have agreed to be the Official Transport Providers of the Bahamas Optimist 
Nationals 2012. 
 
Bahamas Ferries are offering free return travel for all the sailors registered for 
the Regatta from Nassau to Harbour Island on the Bo Hengy II. 
 
They are also offering free transportation of all the boats on Tuesday, 2nd 
October from Nassau on the Sealink returning the boats on Tuesday, 7th 
October. 
 
Accompanying adults are being offered a special return rate of $99 per person 
and any accompanying children (2-11 years) who are not sailing are offered a 
return rate of $69. 
 
Please contact Lakesha Munnings on (242 323 2166) or 
lakesha@bahamasferries.com to discuss your reservations. 
	
  

	
  
	
  

	
  
The Harbour Island Sailing Club would like to thank Bahamas Ferries for their 

support of junior sailing and the Bahamas Optimist Nationals 2012. 
 

Harbour Island Sailing Club contacts: Commodore: Melvin Higgins melvinhiggins75@yahoo.com 
(242) 464 0667 Secretary: Rosemary Clarke royaltermite@me.com (242) 359 7475 


